= = 70 Collier Street (Box 400)
City of Barrie Barrie, ON L4M 4T5

The City of
Minutes - Final
Town and Gown Committee
Tuesday, May 28, 2013 10:00 AM Sir Robert Barrie Room

For consideration by the Finance and Corporate Services Committee of the
City of Barrie on June 26, 2013.

The Town and Gown Committee met at 10:00 a.m. in the Sir Robert Barrie
Room and the following were in attendance:

PRESENT:

Councillor B. Ainsworth, Chair

Barrie Police Services, B. Bowles

Community Member, L. L'Heureux-Desjardins

East End Homeowners Association Representation, J. Hanson.

STAFF:

Municipal Law Enforcement Officer |, B. Keene
Recording Secretary, T. Maynard

Zoning Officer, J. Van Wieringen.

The Town and Gown Committee met and reports as follows:

GENERAL UPDATES

J. Van Wieringen, Zoning Officer provided the Commiitee with an update
concerning property standards and zonming enforcement complaints. He
noted that he is unable to obtain exact reporting numbers for property
complaints as the Building Services Departrment is currently going through
a reorganization. He noted that one zoning summer student has been hired
to assist with property complaints.

B. Keene, Municipal Law Enforcement Officer |, provided the Committee
with an update regarding Boarding, Lodging and Rooming Houses (BLR's).
He noted that activity is little slower since the College students are out for
the summer. Officer Keene stated that five summer students have been
hired as Municipal Law Enforcement Officers.

City of Barrie Page 1



Town and Gown Committee

Minutes - Final May 28, 2013

B. Bowles, Barrie Police Services provided the Committee with an update
regarding noise and disturbance complaints within the Georgian College
area. He noted that there were minimal noise complaints with the exception
of the long weekend

Officer Bowles announced that he has now been appointed as the
Georgian College Liasion on behalf of the Bamie Police Service.

There was no update provided by Georgian College.

The Committee asked questions regarding the information provided and
received responses from staff.

UPDATE ON TOWN AND GOWN SYMPOSIUM

Councillor B. Ainsworth provided the Commitiee with an update on the
Town and Gown Symposium, She noted that the Town and Gown
Symposium was very informative and has provided her with several ideas.
She commented that both the City of Waterloo and City of Oshawa register
or licence their rental units within their municipalities.

The meeting adjourned at 11:10 a.m.

CHAIRMAN
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